
 

FILMING NOTICE 
Dear Residents & Business Owners: 

Columbia College Chicago will be filming scenes for the a student short film titled 

Turning 21 in your neighborhood on: 

MONDAY, APRIL 28 
In order to park essential vehicles and equipment, streets in your area will be posted as 

a NO PARKING/TOW ZONE during the following dates/times: 

Monday, April 28 from 7:00am – 5:00pm  

West side of Sheffield Ave from W Belmont Ave to 3222 N Sheffield  
If you have any questions, concerns or special needs, PLEASE CONTACT:  

Location Manager ​​ ​ On-Site Coordinator  

(William Gold)​ ​ ​         (Avery Taylor Columbia College Chicago) 

(773) 220-5751                 ​         (231) 632-6299 

Permits and traffic control, if required, are being coordinated by the Chicago Film Office 

and the Chicago Police Department. We will NOT block driveways, loading zones, fire 

hydrants, bus stops or disabled parking zones. If you have any additional questions 

regarding this filming, you may also contact the Chicago Film Office at 

312-744-6415. We look forward to filming in your neighborhood and thank you for your 

cooperation.  


